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To: The Chair of the Probation Trust 
 The Chief Executive of the Probation Trust 
 (Copy enclosed for the Head of Human Resources) 
 The Secretary to the Probation Trust 
 Members of the NNC 
 
 
18 January 2011 

NNC CIRCULAR NO.1 /2011 

Dear Madam/Sir 

Additional Public Holiday – 29 April 2011 

The Government has announced that there will be an additional Public Holiday on 
Friday 29 April 2011 to celebrate the wedding of Prince William and Miss Catherine 
Middleton. 

In accordance with Section A6, Paragraph 9 of the National Agreement on Pay and 
Conditions of Service employees will be entitled to a holiday with a normal day’s pay 
on this additional Public Holiday. 

Employees required to work on a Bank or Public Holiday in addition to normal 
working hours are entitled to equivalent time off in lieu at plain time, in addition to the 
appropriate payment for the duties undertaken.    

Yours faithfully 

 

Christine Lawrie 
Jonathan Ledger 
 
Joint Secretaries 

 

 

 

 
Employers’ Side Secretary: Christine Lawrie 
29 Great Peter Street 
London SW1P 3LW 
Telephone: 020 7340 0970 
association@probationassociation.co.uk 
www.probationassociation.co.uk 

 

Trade Union Side Secretary: Jonathan Ledger 
4 Chivalry Road 
London SW11 1HT 
Telephone: 020 7223 4887 Fax: 020 7223 3503 
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